
 
Three Rapid Rectangular Flashing Beacons Project 

Attachment B – Additional Project Information 
Project Background 
The Three Rapid Rectangular Flashing Beacon (RRFB) Crosswalks Projects are the result of requests from the 
public to help visibility when people are trying to cross streets. Prior to Traffic Operations and Safety Engineering 
Division evaluating these locations, there were no existing marked crosswalks and the nearest marked crosswalk 
was 1,000 ft or more, which exceeds the City standard.  Due to the site conditions (surrounding land use and 
street type) of the new crosswalk locations, RRFBs are included in the scope to provide awareness to drivers. 

Fiscal Information 
Current Project Budget  
Transportation CIP $550,360 
Total Funding $550,360 
  
  
Estimated Project Costs  
Design  $132,849 
Construction  $377,314 
Total Estimated Project Cost $510,163 
  
Budget Difference $40,197 

 

Previous Project-Related Council Touches 
Date Meeting Action 

3/21/2023 City Council   Award Construction Contract  

Project Photos 
Bear Creek Parkway and 159th Place NE 

 
 

 



 
180th Ave NE and NE 70th Street 

 

NE 116th Street and 159th Ave NE 
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